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To: Scarborough Community Council 
Subject: request to amend the zoning by-law, application no 15 266900 esc 37 oz 
Date: Monday, May 30, 2016 5:09:30 PM 

City Clerk,
 
Attention: Yvonne Davies, Administrator,
 
Scarborough Community Council
 
150 Borough Drive,
 
Floor 3
 
Toronto, ON M1P 4N7
 

Hello,
 

I received this notice of public meeting that invited me to make a
 
comment. My two cents as follows:
 

I object to this request solely on the basis that "no new development is
 
proposed". Since there is no new development, I see no reason why the
 
zoning needs to be changed. I see no purpose to changing the zoning
 
other than taking up a lot of people's time and money to process and
 
make this change official. I object to my tax dollar being wasted like
 
this.
 

sincerly,
 

Li-Nung Kuo
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